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CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

BERLIN, CONNECTICUT

P.O. SOX 270 H ARTFORD. CONNECTICUT 06101

tatapuous

203-686 6911

June 23, 1980

Docket No. 50-213
A01006

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Region I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Reference: (1) B. H. Grier letter to All Operating Nuclear Power Plants,
dated May 6, 1980.

Gentle:nen:

Haddam Neck Plant
Response to I&E Bulletin No. 80-10

This letter responds to I&E Bulletin No. 80-10, concerning potential contamina-
tion of nonradioactive systems and resulting potential for unmonitored,
uncontrolled releases of radioactivity to the environment. The actions
taken as required by Bulletin Itc s 1 and 2 are as follows:

Item 1

The plant design and operation have been reviewed to identify systems considered
nenradioactive, but could possibly become radioactive threugh system interfaces.

Item 2

Engineering reviews have concluded that there exists a routine sampling / analysis
or monitoring program for each of the systems identified in Item 1, to promptly
identify any contaminating events which could lead to unmonitored, uncontrolled
liquid or gaseous releases to the environment.
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The specifics of these actions are available at the site for future NRC review
during onsite inspection efforts. Should you have any questions, please contact
us.

Very truly yours,
,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

M61a.
'

W. G. Couns'il
Senior Vice President
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